
From: Sierra Club Membership Services <membership.services@sierraclub.org> 

Subject: Re: Polluters Should Have to Pay for Global Warming Emissions 

Jun 17, 2009 

Mary Nichols 
1001 "I" Street, P.O. Box 2815 
Sacramento 95812 

Dear Nichols, 

As a Californian concerned about global warming, I urge you to approve 
the proposal to make big polluters pay for the costs of implementing AB 
32, the Global Warming Solutions Act. The State of California is 
already facing serious budgetary constraints; we cannot afford to 
simply add this cost, one that polluters should pay, to the state's 
credit card. 

We know that when it comes to climate change, the most expensive thing 
we can do is nothing. Warming temperatures would cost the state 
billions annually. 
AB32 is an investment in stabilizing state's future. It will put 
California's environment and economy on a more secure path, insulating 

us from the price shocks and volatility associated with fossil fuels as 
well as the hidden costs of climate change. 

Sincerely, 

N/A Geoffrey Stearns 
1072 Casitas Pass Rd # 305 
Carpinteria, CA 93013-2109 


